UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR, SRINAGAR,
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No. F (USIEF_Fullbright Fellowships)/Res/KU/19
Dated: 04-02-2019

NOTICE

United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF) has announced its annual competition
for the Fulbright-Nehru and other Fulbright Fellowships for Indian citizens for the academic
year 2020-2021. It is open to students, academics, teachers and professionals, and are offered
in the following fields: Agricultural Sciences; Anthropology; Bioengineering; Computer
Science (including, but not limited to, cyber security, digital economy, quantum
computing, artificial intelligence, machine learning and big data analytics); Economics;
Education Policy and Planning; Energy Studies; History; International Law;
International Security and Strategic Studies; Materials Science (with emphasis on
environmental applications); Mathematical Sciences; Neurosciences; Performing Arts;
Physical Sciences; Public Health; Public Policy; Sociology; Urban and Regional
Planning (with emphasis on smart cities and waste management); Visual Arts; and
Women’s and Gender Studies.

In this regard a Digital Video Conferencing will be held on February 7 (Thursday),
2019 at 3.00 pm in the Committee Room of the Administrative Block,

University of Kashmir to discuss about “Fulbright and Fulbright-Nehru Fellowship
Opportunities to the U.S.” This virtual outreach program is designed to provide information
on Fulbright-Nehru, other Fulbright, and Fulbright-Kalam fellowship opportunities for study,
research, teaching etc. in the U.S.

All interested are invited to attend the event.
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